
 
Health and Social Care Response to Covid- 19 

 in the Bute and Cowal Area 

As you are aware our everyday lives have been turned upside down with COVID over the 

last 10 months or so and it continues to have a major impact on everything we do. The 

Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) has continued to provide essential services to 

the most vulnerable groups across Argyll and Bute and here are some of the actions we 

have taken in the Bu


